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Comments: I am writing to voice my great concern regarding plans to tear down most of the historic buildings at

Holland Lake, MT. I understand this is in order to create 32 new buildings on the 15 acres, including a 13,000 sq

ft lodge, massive parking lots and a large restaurant right along the shores of this hidden Montana gem. This is

another example of the exploitation of Montana! I am a native Montanan and spend summer months at our family

home in Seeley Lake, just down the road from Holland. We have a million fond memories of this area and

actively continue to create more over the years... memories of the pristine gorgeous mountains, terrain and lake

as it SHOULD be, NOT with new construction buildings and giant parking lots to liter the land and destroy the

beauty.  I beg you, DO not allow this desecration to happen. 


